
  
 
                  

    2. ‘A Window on the World’ 
                                                                                

                                  By: F.A.S.T 
 
 

The theme of this display is to encourage us to look 
outward through our window on the world and 

appreciate the diversity of all living things. 
 

The Friends of All Saints Turvey is a charity, set up in 
2000 to raise funds to restore and maintain the fabric 

of our beautiful church. 
 

Over the years we have raised over £100,000 to help 
renovate the nave, the south aisle and the facilities of 

the church, thanks to support from individuals and 
societies in the village. Our aim is to put on events 
which will raise funds and provide fun for the local 

community. 
 

We hope that the F.A.S.T 2017 Festival of Flowers will 
be a successful and enjoyable event. 
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